
                    The Manor C of E Primary School 
     Values Newsletter Term 1: Thankfulness 

    Welcome back to a whole new school year! We have so much at The Manor to be thankful for. It 

is all too easy to focus on the things we wish we had or wish we could do. How many times do we 

think about all the things we have and everything we can do? In our age of technology there are so 

many ways to say ‘Thank You!’ How will you say ‘thank you’ today? 

 

           Aspire, Believe, Achieve  

                                             Shine Like Stars in the Sky 

                                                                                                                                 Philippians 2 v15 

Lord God,  

Help us to remember 

that we have a lot to be 

thankful for.   Help us  to 

always  say thank you so 

that we all feel 

appreciated. 

Amen. 

 


